
From: Trent Orr
To: CWFhearing
Cc: Michelle Ghafar; Barbara Barrigan-Parrilla (barbara@restorethedelta.org); Tim Stroshane

(spillwayguy@gmail.com)
Subject: Adding Michelle Ghafar to the WaterFix service list
Date: Friday, October 20, 2017 4:09:57 PM

Dear hearing staff:
 
Restore the Delta would like to add my colleague Michelle Ghafar (mghafar@earthjustice.org) to the
list of representatives of Restore the Delta on the WaterFix hearing service list.  Please let us know if
there are any further steps we need to take to accomplish this.  Thank you in advance for your
assistance.
 
Best regards,
 
Trent W. Orr
Staff Attorney
Earthjustice California Office
50 California St., Suite 500
San Francisco, CA  94111
T: 415-217-2000
F: 415-217-2040
torr@earthjustice.org
 
 

 
The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure.
If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited.
If you think that you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender by reply email
and
delete the message and any attachments.
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